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To whom it may concern, 

 

We a way beyond taking this kind of restriction on natural gas. We not have the 

infrastructiure as yet to support this overreaching impediment to this affordable, clean 

energy. Many home owners and apartment dwellers depend on this resource to heat 

their homes and cook their food. Just look what happens when we loose our 

electricity due to weather or an accident which interrupts a power line in the winter! 

No heat or way to cook your food. I depend on my gas fireplace an gas range in 

those emergency times. 

 

Susan Powell 


